
                                              Eco-club (the_last_leaf) Shyam Lal College 

                                                Mask Distribution drive 
                                                     In collaboration with 

                       Department of Environment, Government of NCT Delhi 

 

 
The COVID-19 pandemic and the recent Omicron variant wave have dramatically impacted societies 

in all sectors and at all levels. In December 2021, a team of 12 students of Eco-club of Shyam Lal 

College in collaboration with the Department of Environment conducted a campaign from 25-1-2022 

to 13-3-2022 in different areas of Delhi and Uttar Pradesh in which they not only spread awareness 

about omicron variant but also distributed masks and sanitizers. The purpose of this drive was to 

ensure that people should understand the importance of using masks and sanitizers and how they can 

protect them from the Omicron virus. The team ensured that the needy ones who did not have the 

mask on their faces, especially the rickshaw pullers, local vendors, street beggars, waste pickers, 

guards etc. were brought under this drive. Moreover, the people were also encouraged to get 

themselves vaccinated. 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 


